
 
 

SANTA CRUZ POLICE DEPARTMENT 
155 Center Street, Santa Cruz, CA 95060 

MEDIA RELEASE 

February 28, 2013 

   

The Santa Cruz Police Department is announcing Memorial Service arrangements to honor our fallen 
heroes: 
 
Sergeant Loran “Butch” Baker 
Officer Elizabeth Butler 
 
The memorial is planned as follows: 
 
DATE:  Thursday March 7, 2013 
TIME:   11:00 AM 
LOCATION:  Kaiser Permanente Arena 140 Front Street, Santa Cruz (Primary) 

Santa Cruz Civic Auditorium 307 Church Street, Santa Cruz (Overflow with 
live video stream) 

 
Other details are still pending and will be updated when confirmed.    
 
A motorcade procession will occur prior to the memorial service.  The motorcade will begin at the 
Santa Cruz County Fairgrounds, 2601 E. Lake Avenue Watsonville, CA and travel to the Kaiser 
Permanente Arena and parking areas.       
 
Further details will follow.   We will post additional information on our Facebook and blog pages.   
 
Starting on dayshift Friday March 1, Santa Cruz Police Officers will resume regular patrol duties and 
police services in the city of Santa Cruz.  We are incredibly grateful to our extended law enforcement 
family, and especially the Santa Cruz County Sheriff’s Office and California Highway Patrol for 
keeping our community safe and allowing our police department family to grieve.    Words cannot 
express how well these agencies cared for our department and community and our gratitude.   
 
 
 
For additional information, contact: Deputy Chief Steve Clark  Phone:  (831) 420-5815 
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